
Congratulations! You have been recommended by your band director to 

participate in the 43rd Annual All-Senior Honor Band on Saturday, 

November 20th. This event is hosted by Southwestern Oklahoma State 

University and is entirely free of charge. Talk to your band director for 

details, or visit the SWOSU Music website. To register for this event simply 

scan the QR code or navigate to: 

https://swosu.formstack.com/forms/allseniorhonorband 

Please register by November 10. We look forward to seeing you there! 
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